
 Physics Graduate Students’ 

 JOURNAL CLUB 
 

 
 
           Emily Dare 
 

 

         “Microquasars: They’re 
   Scientifically Delicious” 

 
 

 

       Monday, February 2, 2009 
          Robinson Hall 250, 6:00 pm 
 
(undergraduate students, faculty and anyone interested are 
also invited: food served at 5:30 pm in Knipp Library) 


